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Please note we break up for Easter on Thursday 28th March. 
School closes at 1pm. Nursery will be closed for the pm session. Unfortunately, there will be no after 

school provision that day. 
 

Monday 25th March 
2024 

Palm Sunday-Year 5 
Miss Mather 

9:05-9:30am 
Main Hall 

Tuesday 26th March 
2024 

Prayer Stations- 
Parents/carers welcome 
to spend time reflecting 
at each prayer station in 
the prayer room with 
their children. 

8:30-9:00am 
3:15-3:40pm 
Prayer room 

Wednesday 27th 
March 2024 

Maundy Thursday-Year 
3-Miss Mather’s class 

9:05-9:30am 
Main Hall 

Thursday 28th March 
2024 

Mrs Sutherland with 
children across KS2-
Good Friday 

9:05-9:30am 
Main Hall 

March Newsletter 2024 

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary School 

Our newsletters are uploaded onto our school website 
and our Facebook page. If a paper copy is preferred, 
please let the office know and a paper copy will be given 
to the eldest pupil in the family to take home. 

Our Journey through Lent 
On Sunday, the Church celebrated Laetare Sunday, 

meaning Rejoice Sunday. In this week’s prayers 

children will explore what it means to rejoice that 

Jesus the light has come into the world. They will 

learn that believing in Jesus brings joy here on 

earth and forever in Heaven.  

On Thursday Years 1-6 will attend Mass where they 
will hear in the  Gospel reading that God loved the 
world so much that he gave us Jesus to show us how 
to live and to help bring us closer to God.  
 

The key message for our Lenten journey is to put 

Jesus at the centre during Lent by making time to 

GIVE, ACT and PRAY. 

Dates for your diary: 
 
Week beginning 11th March Parents’ 
Afternoons  
 
Wednesday 13th March  
First Holy Communion Session 3 OLOTR Church 
5:30pm 
Please keep our first Holy Communion children in 
your prayers as they will be celebrating the 
sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time. 

 
 Friday 15th March 
Non-Uniform day for Red Nose Day - donations 
welcome. The theme is ‘Do something funny for 
money’ so children may come in with crazy hair for the 
day (optional) 
 

Friday 15th March 
Year 5 Mrs Sweeney’s Class 

Celebration of the Word 9:05am in 
 the prayer room. Please come if you can! 

 
Tuesday 19th March  
Celebration of the Word EYFS in the prayer room. 
Parents and Parishioners welcome-10am (tea and 
coffee afterwards) 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs M Graham Executive Headteacher Mrs C Sutherland Head of School 

 

Weekend Mass Times: Our Lady of the Rosary Church 

Fr. Sean Neylan, Rev Deacon Peter Barrigan & Rev Deacon Neil Haggerstone. 

Saturday Vigil 4:30 pm 

Sunday Morning 9:30 am 

TEAM (formerly PTA) 

 

 

 

We would love your participation in our newly 
formed TEAM group, where we are hoping to 

work collaboratively to support our pupils and all 
our school families! Please mark your calendar for 
our upcoming meeting on Wednesday 24th April 

at 3.30 pm. 

Our first fundraising event will be a school disco 
for Reception to Y6 pupils.  

This will take place on Wednesday 5th June 

KS1 3:00pm-4:00pm 

KS2 5:30-7:00pm 

The theme is ‘Get ready for summer’ 

KS1 and Reception children will be allowed to 
come into school in their shorts and shades. 

We look forward to working with you to make 
your children’s experience at school even more 
memorable! 

 

 

 

 

Class Dojo 
It was with a heavy heart that we have stopped using 
Class Dojo. Although it is an excellent tool to 
communicate some of the lovely things happening at 
school in some cases, Class Dojo has been used to raise 
concerns about the teacher, work in class or make a 
complaint about a teacher or a decision they have made. 
This is not the intended purpose of Class Dojo. Teachers 
do not now have access to Dojo. To contact a member of 
staff please phone the office to make an appointment. 
We will continue to communicate via the website and 
Facebook. In addition, texts will continue to be sent via 
teachers2parents. 
 

 
Attendance! 

We continue to work together to ensure your child 

attends school every day. Please phone the office if 

your child is unable to attend school. The number of 

children arriving late to school has decreased 

slightly-thank you for this. Please continue to ensure 

your child arrives on time as there are still cases of 

persistent lateness which will impact the children’s 

learning. 

Please contact the school if we can provide any 

support in improving your child’s attendance. 

 
SAFEGUARDING 

Safeguarding is Everyone’s Responsibility. Any concerns about safeguarding should be reported to our designated 

safeguarding lead, Mrs. Sutherland or the deputy designated safeguarding leads Mrs. White,  

Mrs. Myhill, Mrs Henery or Miss Lawrence. Ask at the school office if you would like a paper copy of the safeguarding 

policy. All of our Safeguarding policies are available on our school website under policies. 

Each Wednesday we will share a guide from https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ giving valuable 
information on how you can help safeguard your child at home. 
This week’s focus is about SnapChat which has an age restriction of 13+ 
  In the guides, you'll find tips such as playing online games 

with your child and talking about your child’s online life. 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/


 


